
 

 

INTERNAL 

22 May 2025 

Good MPF Employer Award 2024-25 

 now open for applications till 15 July 

Great job, boss! It is time to shine for putting your employees first. The Good MPF 

Employer Award (GMEA) 2024-25, organized by the MPFA, is open for applications and 

nominations now. 

This year marks the 11th anniversary of the GMEA which recognizes good employers who 

care about and are willing to go the extra mile for their employees’ retirement protection. 

Last year, a record-breaking 2,298 companies and organizations received the GMEA. 

These exemplary employers not only comply with the MPF legislation, but also offer extra 

retirement protection for their employees. 

Your extra retirement protection for employees deserves recognition. Apply for the GMEA 

now. Employees can also nominate their affiliate company or organization for the GMEA. 

For details, please visit the Good MPF Employer Award website. The deadline is 15 July 

2025. 

For more information about the award, please call the Good MPF Employer Award hotline 

at 2292 1222 or email to goodMPFemployer@mpfa.org.hk. 
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https://www.mpfa.org.hk/en/mpfa/corporate-events/good-mpf-employer-award

